
Implementing the Bereavement 
Support Standards within 

specialist palliative care services

Free One-day Workshops in Regional Victoria

PLACES ARE LIMITED!  (morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea provided)

Enquiries: 
 Christine Whalley, c.whalley@grief.org.au

Registration: 
 Please print and complete the attached registration form and 

 
 
 email to: c.whalley@grief.org.au or fax to (03) 9265 2150

This one-day workshop is designed for palliative care staff who have responsibility for the 
delivery of bereavement care services within their agency.

Focus ! !  
This workshop will provide a historical and theoretical context for the development of the 
Bereavement Support Standards, a detailed examination of the standards that underpin 
the document, and a detailed exploration of the triage and bereavement care pathway. 
Building upon the strengths of current bereavement support strategies the workshop will 
have an applied focus. The workshop will consider the benefits of implementation and any 
challenges the adoption of the standards might pose for palliative care services.

Learning outcomes
At the conclusion of this workshop participants will have:

• an understanding the theoretical and clinical rationale for the standards
• a detailed knowledge of the Bereavement Standards
• explored a range of effective bereavement support strategies for clients of differing 

needs

LOCATION DATE & TIME VENUE

Geelong 13 August 2013
9.30am–4.30pm

Kitchener House
285 Ryrie Street, Geelong

Bendigo 28 August 2013
9.30am–4.30pm

The Foundry Hotel Complex
366 High Street, Bendigo

Shepparton 10 September 2013
9.30am–4.30pm

Rotary Hospice House
32 Packham Street, Shepparton

Morwell 27 September 2013
9.30am–4.30pm

Lifeline Gippsland
2 Fleming Street, Morwell

Ballarat 1 October 2013
9.30am–4.30pm

Oscars Hotel
18 Doveton Street South, Ballarat


